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New Water Well Permitting Requirements for 
Upper San Luis Rey Valley Groundwater Basin 

 
 
Prior to submitting a water well permit application to the Department of Environmental Health and 

Quality (DEHQ) Well Program, you must obtain an approved “Well Verification Request and Agreement” 

from the Upper San Luis Rey Groundwater Management Authority (SLRGMA), which serves as the 

Groundwater Sustainability Agency for the Upper San Luis Rey Valley Basin. The approved SLRGMA 

“Well Verification Request and Agreement” must be attached to the DEHQ water well permit application 

at the time of submission. Applications for well permits within the Upper San Luis Rey Valley 

Groundwater Basin without the approved “Well Verification Request and Agreement” will not be 

accepted. 

 

The “Well Verification Request and Agreement” application can be found on SLRGMA’s website.  

 

For questions regarding the “Well Verification Request and Agreement” application and approval 

process, please contact Amy Reeh at 760-742-3704 or amy@uslrgma.com. 

 

https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/bb7f01eb-2c44-4051-b2e3-5e1ee1c371d6/downloads/Well-Verification-Request-and-Agreement-FINAL.pdf?ver=1675356146442
mailto:amy@uslrgma.com

